
Hi, 

I have read and understood the observations made related to my application for seaweed 

harvesting. I accept all observations and will fully comply with all recommendations. With reference 

to the observation by The Department of Ag, Food & The Marine; our planning notice was published 

Regionally and Nationally. Is this not sufficient notice of intent forThe Tralee Bay Oyster Society? If 

not how do you advise I approach them? 

Thanks,  


